BRISTOL PLANNING COMMISSION
BRISTOL TOWN PLAN
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The Bristol Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on October 18, 2016 at 7:00 P.M.  at the Town Office in Bristol, Vermont to discuss re-adopting the Bristol Town Plan. This hearing is held pursuant to 24 V.S.A. 4384.  This notice is issued pursuant to 24 V.S.A. 4444(b).
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE AND AREAS OF TOWN AFFECTED

The Bristol Town Plan creates and defines a long-term vision for the Town of Bristol. The Plan provides historical data and statistics to provide context for those making community decisions. It describes Bristol’s current conditions, character and challenges.   It also establishes goals and action items intended to implement the vision of the Plan. The Plan should serve as a primary reference for all individuals and entities making community decisions and should guide local officials setting public policy.  All areas within the Town of Bristol are affected.  

Topic areas of the Plan include: 
· Purpose

· Vision

· General Information – Population, Housing, Utilities and Facilities, Transportation, Energy, Education, Recreation, Childcare, Economic Development, Resources, Land Use. 

· Compatibility

· Implementation

· Appendices include various maps, 2006 Town Plan Survey Results, 2007 Conservation Commission Natural Resources Plan, 2003 Downtown Traffic Study and the hazard mitigation plan 
Copies of the proposed Bristol Town Plan can be viewed at the following location:

· Town Clerk’s Office Bristol, Vermont
· On the Web at www.bristolvt.org
For further information about the Town Plan and its adoption process, please contact the Town Office at Holley Hall, PO Box 249, Bristol VT 05443, (802) 453-2410. 
CERTIFIED MAIL

RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

  MEMORANDUM

TO: -   Chairs of Planning Commissions of Towns Abutting Bristol

(Middlebury, New Haven, Starksboro, Lincoln, Ripton and Monkton)

- Adam Lougee, Executive Director, Addison County Regional 


Planning Commission

- Vermont Department of Housing and Community Affairs

FROM: Bristol Planning Commission


Sue Kavanaugh, Chair

DATE:  September 14, 2016
SUBJECT:  Proposed Town Plan
Enclosed, per 24 V.S.A. § 4384(e), is a copy of the proposed Bristol Town Plan and the report prepared by the planning commission summarizing the changes made to the plan. We would appreciate any comments that you may have with respect to the compatibility of the regulations with local, regional or state agency plans.  

For further information or to discuss the proposed changes, please call Eric Forand at the Zoning Office at 453-2410. 
